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Here a n d  Now

SARAH WHITLEY has be­
come library assistant 
to Mrs. Parmer and IIlss 
Martin and gives one 
hour daily to the work*

DIVISION of 10th grade 
geometry class into 
thirty minutes periods 
nov/ benefits students 
by enabling them .to 
have smaller classes.

MISS HATTIE FERRELL 
has taken over manage­
ment of ’the school 
cafeteria.

BAILEY BOYS home on 
furloughs this month 
include Ernest Francis, 
Garner Sanders.

BAILEY HIGH is the on­
ly school in the coun­
ty that is continuing 
the publication of a 
school paper for the 
duration.

20% OP THE. TOTAL a-
mount collected for
the pictures taken at 
school goes to the
school.

MRS. ROGERS’S class 
collected more tin in 
the recent drive than 
any other r o o m . _____

SCHOOL BUS 
ROUTES c h a n g e

Scarcity of gasoline 
,and tires necessitates 
’the changing of school 
bus routes..,
Orders issued from 
the federal govornmont 
provide stops farther 
apart, and v/hero routes 
formerly retraced, the 
m.iloago has been cut 
by children walking to 
meet the bus.

Chapel Prograrrts Vary

Chapel intertainment 
for the month provides 
a play by the juniors, 
"Rosolind's V/odding”, 
with Bobby Jones Cor­
bett, Maude Lewis, El­
ton Glover, Romainc 
Perry, and Arah Pearl 
Horton playing the 
loading parts.
The sophomore boys 

pi*esent a minstrel. 
Sophomore girls v/111 
give "Sylvia's Aunt's”

for the next coming 

attraction, followed 

by the freshmen play 

"The meaning of Do- 

mocracy”,   '___ ___

A lu rn n i Redeve 
Set vicaj<(3tings

V -

ARI.TY:

Jasper Pinch------Sgt,
George Y/illiam Johnson 
, Cpl,
Joion Waverly Gay--Cpl, 
Garner Saunders--Tech,

Sgt,
A, Z. Davis P.F.C.
Vormon W.Boyett-P.F.C.
T. B. Ward Tech. 3rd

Gra'de
John D. Haskins-P.P.C.

NAVY:

Harold Bissette 1st
Glass Seaman 

Jesso A.Boyette-Scaman 
2nd Class

Brantley Boyotte---
Pharmacists mate 
1st ■ Class 

Charles V/. Pinch— 1st. 
___________Class Seaman.
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